
PROCEEDINGS OF THE MEETING OF THE EXPERT COMMITTEE TO FINALIZE

COURSE CURRICULUM OF M.A. IN SANSKRIT

The meeting of the Expert Committee to finalize the course curriculum of

M.A. in Sanskrit of Odisha State Open University was held on 25.02.2OL7 in the

camp office of the University at B.J.B. College, Bhubaneswar under the

Chairmanship of Prof. P.K. Mishra, Vice-Chancellor, North Orissa University. The

following members attended the meeting.
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The members framed the syllabus of M.A. in Sanskrit of Odisha State Open

University in its entirety and also recommended the names of the course

writers. lt was unanimously recommended that a graduate of any discipline is

eligible to pursue under this programme. The medium of writing answers shall

be either Sanskrit in Devanogori script or in English, if not specified otherwise.

The Committee also recommended that a certificate/diploma course in

Jagannatha Culture may be designed and the syllabus thereon may be

developed by this committee. The meeting came to an end with a vote of

thanks to the chair.
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